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Nadeem Jan

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, 21 September, 2020 2:09 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: Shahid Ali; shahidado@gmail.com; ahmadsha@who.int

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.

AOA Dear Colleague  
As per telephonic, discussion the said UCPO came for the involvement in intra campaign phase. A warning 
should be issued for un approved absenteeism  
 
On Monday, September 21, 2020, Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Walid Hassan Sb,  

  

Please find below explanation letter response of Muntazir Shah and looking forward for your valuable comments/ 
feedback in this regard.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 

  

From: Muntazir Shah [mailto:shahmuntazir66@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 17 September, 2020 01:06 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Cc: shahidali@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism. 

  

Dir sir confirmed the area ther is no network connection for communication. This was the main reason for me 
to shear my activity plan and report. But I was present in the field.  

  

On Thu, 17 Sep 2020, 13:00 Muntazir Shah, <shahmuntazir66@gmail.com> wrote: 
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Dir sir because of network problems l am cannot shier my plan.but I was present in the field. The supervisor 
did not visit on this date 5th 7th September  .please sir Revis the Explanation letter thank you sir. You're 
obediently Muntazir shah ucpo Barang6 

  

On Wed, 16 Sep 2020, 08:13 Muntazir Shah, <shahmuntazir66@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dir sir I was not sharing daily plan because of network problems in Asil targhawe tehsil Barang district 
Bajaur  but I was present in the field. Dir sir did not my supervisor on this date 5th 7th September.  

  

On Tue, 15 Sep 2020, 17:42 Nadeem Jan, <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Muntazir Shah, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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--  
With  Much Gratitude 
From the desk of 
 

Dr. Walid Hassan 

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur ) 
PEI-EPI  World Health Organization 
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Peobajour2@gmail.com, Walidhassan121@gmail.com  
0308-9137256, 0342-2503650 
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